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 ADDELITA CANCRYN JUNIOR HIGH SCHOOLTO OPEN OCTOBER 15  

 

ST. THOMAS, USVI –The Virgin Islands Department of Education, Office of the Insular 

Superintendent, St. Thomas – St. John District announces that the Addelita Cancryn Junior High 

School will open for instruction on Monday, October 15, 2018.  

Cancryn’s administration kindly asks that students complete the assignment packet issued 

following the delay in opening. The packet can be found on the school’s Facebook page and under 

the “For Families” tab on the Department’s website, www.vide.vi.  

An earlier opening date is possible, therefore, parents, students and the interested public are 

advised to monitor local media, as well as the Department’s website and Facebook page for 

updates.  

Start and end times for Addelita Cancryn are 7:50 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

The Department of Education thanks the public for its patience and cooperation.  

 

### 

http://www.vide.vi/
http://www.facebook.com/usvi.vide
http://www.vide.vi/

